
We all have the right to safe and loving homes 
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Join Our Community for Our  
3rd Annual  

Domestic Violence Awareness Walk 
4 pm on Wednesday, Oct. 5, 2016 

From the steps of  Jackson County Courthouse at 100 S. Oakdale Street 

to Pear Blossom Park at the New Lithia Building 

Followed by the Silent Witness Display and a Closing Ceremony in Honor of 

Victims and Survivors of  Domestic Violence 

 

October is Domestic Violence Awareness Month 

Wear Purple  to Show Your Support!  


